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I WILL ACHIEVE 

          

#AimHigher 

GET HELP WITH FUNDING FOR COLLEGE! 
Do you need help locating additional scholarships for colleges, universities, 
or vocational schools? The Higher Education office would like to invite you in 
for a quick office visit, phone call, or virtual meeting via Microsoft Teams. We 
can show you what terms to use while searching the internet for the best 
scholarships for your 
needs.  
 

Here are some other 
places that could help 
you with scholarships: 

 The financial aid office 
of your chosen 
college. 

 High school counselor 
or TRIO counselor. 

 U.S. Department of 
Labor’s Free 
scholarship search 
tool: www.dol.gov/
grants. 

 The public library’s reference section. 
 

Visit the Higher Education office today. Stop by the Education Administration 
building (4836 N. Center Street) anytime Monday-Friday from 8 a.m. to 5 
p.m. We look forward to assisting you! 

 

Next deadline is  
October 30  

 

Apply today! 

Higher Education  
Program Staff 

 

Rebeca Ronstadt-Contreras  
Higher Education Administrator 

 

Tonya Coakley 
Accountant 

 

Joyla Gates 
Program Advisor 

 

Davina Leon 
Early College Advisor 

 

Erica Outcalt 
Program Advisor 

 

Andrea Stanley 
Program Advisor 

 

Mario  West 
Program Advisor 

 

O: 480-362-2547 
F: 480-362-2596 

https://he.saltriverschools.org/
https://www.facebook.com/saltriverschools/


 

HE.SaltRiverSchools.org 

 

 

WHAT ARE 
SCHOLARSHIPS?  
A scholarship is FREE money given to 
you to help pay for your school 
expenses (tuition, dorm room, 
books, etc.). Scholarships do not 
need to be paid back, but they 
sometimes have requirements, such 
as a minimum Grade Point Average 
(GPA) that students must maintain in 
order to continue receiving the 
funding.  
 

They can be awarded for many 
things, such as being the first in your 
family to go to college, being left-
handed, having a pet dog, etc. 
Scholarships can help you cover the 
things that Higher Ed does not cover, 
such as paying for your dorm or meal 
plan. When applying for a 
scholarship, sometimes you will be 
asked to write a personal statement 
or submit a letter of 
recommendation.  
 

It is important to give yourself plenty 
of time to work on the application 
before the deadline. You can find a 
list of scholarships and search 
engines on our website. As always, if 
you need help finding and applying 
for scholarships, feel free to reach 
out to Higher Education staff. 

TIPS TO HAVE A GREAT SCHOOL YEAR 

And just like that we have entered a new school year! We hope you all are 
having a wonderful first few weeks of school. Here are some tips to help you 
have a successful school year! 

 Get involved! Joining a club or sports team is an awesome way to 
connect with other students.  

 Stay organized. There will be lots of assignments, tests, projects, and 
other things to remember. Try writing them down in a planner or save 
them in a note app in your phone.  

  Don’t be afraid to ask for help. Maybe you need help finding a class or 
aren’t sure what elective class you should take. Ask someone! 

 Make sure to make time for YOU. High school can be challenging and lots 
of work so don’t forget to make time for some self-care. 

 

Changes to the 2024-2025 FAFSA 

Completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) can be 
daunting. Here are some major changes to be aware of:  

 The 2024-2025 will not be available until December 2023. (It used to open 
in October.) 

 You will utilize your (or your parent’s) 2022 tax information. 
 The number of questions is smaller: 36 (from 108 previously). 
 The Student Aid Index (SAI) will replace the Expected Family Contribution 

(EFC). It will make it more user friendly for students and parents to 
understand the FAFSA awards. 

 There is a new student demographic survey you can complete or decline 
towards the end of the FAFSA application.  

 

Reach out to Higher Education staff with any questions. We are here to help! 

 

5 Tips For Adjusting From 
College Life To Work Life 
The transition from college to the 
workforce can be somewhat 
intimidating. You’re no longer 
being graded on term papers or 
tests. Instead, you’re being 
evaluated on performance. We’ve 
all been there before. These steps 
can help prepare you for this next 
phase in your life.  

1. Accept new responsibilities. 
2. Embrace the new you, your 

new identity. 
3. Find time to do all the things 

that make you happy. 
4. Learning is a continuous 

cycle; don’t switch off. 
5. Rest 

 

Good planning and acceptance of 
new changes will ultimately help 
make this a successful transition.  
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